
Dear Yarmouth Schools community: 

  

We continue to monitor the aftermath of the Lewiston mass shooting, and no decisions have been 

made at this time regarding tomorrow’s school day. I remain in close contact with local law 

enforcement and with school and community leaders from Lewiston and our surrounding area, 

and we will make use of the best information possible to determine the appropriateness of 

holding school tomorrow.  

If this situation is resolved over the next 12 hours or so, we will be fully prepared to have 

students in the buildings tomorrow. School leadership teams have been meeting to determine 

how best to meet student and staff needs for our return to school – be it tomorrow or some day in 

the future – and they will be sending school-based letters to families informing them of the 

supports and schedules that will be in place at each school. 

We have added a Crisis Resources page to our website, where you may find a wealth of helpful 

information for talking to your child about this tragedy.  

I will update you as soon as I have further information to share, and I will send a message by 

5:00 a.m. tomorrow informing you of the status of schools for the day. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Dolloff, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

https://www.yarmouthschools.org/page/crisis-resources

